TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

The dormitory of students was observed by professor-
teachers

On September 20, 2021, the heads of different departments, professor- teachers in the leadership of the
dean faculty "Organization and management of water resources" Dr. R. Khakimov visited the 3rd student
hostel of the institute. It is clear to everyone that Mondays - the day of the visit of Dean of “Faculty of
Organization and Management of Water Resources”, professors and teachers of the Faculty. During the
visit of the dean of the faculty, there was held individual conversations with students. [x][x]

(X [

Housing conditions of students were studied, their problems were also considered. The
visits to the rooms, the cleanliness of the room, the conditions were checked. The state of
adaptation of freshmen to the social life of the institute was also analyzed with the help of
the teacher A. Khayitova. Students expressed their special offers to the dean of the faculty.
Heads of departments interviewed students and gave their recommendations oh how to use
the spare time in the better way. Such work will be a constant focus of the faculty, and such
visits will be continued in the coming weeks.
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